
 
OFFICE OF CITY CLERK 
         
 
DATE:  September 18, 2025 
 
TO:  Dee Ann Mickelsen, Chairperson 

Scott Butler 
Kurt Castaneda 
Chris Fifield 
Marc Heirshberg 
Nick Lien 
Ryan A. Russell 
 

FROM:  Holly Moseley, City Clerk 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTICE OF CANCELLATION for Public Safety Local Fire and Police Pension Boards 
Meeting 
 
The Public Safety Local Fire and Police Pension Boards meeting on Thursday, September 18, 2025, at 
11:00 a.m. has been CANCELLED. 
 
The next meeting of the Public Safety Local Fire and Police Pension Boards will be on Tuesday, October 
14, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. in Conference Room 170 W, 20 E. Main Street, 1st Floor. 
 
cc: Cynthia Kelley  
 Teri Overbey 
 Jim Smith 


